
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING  
TOWN OF WASHINGTON, EAU CLAIRE COUNTY 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. at the Town of Washington 
Town Hall, 5750 Old Town Hall Road, Eau Claire WI  54701; a quorum of the Town Board will be 
in attendance at the Town Plan Commission Meeting for purpose of a presentation on the FAST 
wastewater treatment system. 
 
No Town Board action will be taken. 
 
  
 
Micheal Peterson, Chairman       Posted 6/10/19 
 
 


